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Rincon Villas
Price:  USD 275.000

Location:  Rincon

Bathrooms:  2

Bedrooms:  2

Lot size:  210 m2

Discover Rincon Villas A luxurious residential community in the
heart of Bonaire, just 15 minutes from the capital, Kralendijk. These
16 unique villas offer an oasis of peace and natural beauty. With
three models available for pre-sale, ranging from compact two-
bedroom homes to spacious four-bedroom villas, Rincon Villas has
something for everyone. Each home is crafted with attention to
elegance, comfort, and safety, featuring ample amenities like
private parking, a terrace, and a rooftop deck. Rincon Villas offers
three house models: Pre-sale Price: US$ 200,000.00  (SOLD)
Specifications: 2 bedrooms, 1.5 bathrooms Total House Size: 181 m²
Market Value Upon Completion: $325,000.00 Pre-sale Price: US$
275,000.00 Specifications: 2 bedrooms, 2.5 bathrooms Total House
Size: 210 m² Market Value Upon Completion: $375,000.00 Pre-sale
Price: $355,000.00 Specifications: 4 bedrooms, 2.5 bathrooms Total
House Size: 253 m² Market Value Upon Completion: $480,000.00
Property Highlights: Private parking space Terrace Spacious
bedrooms Bathrooms Kitchen Dining room Living room Upper deck
Rooftop terrace Storage area The project is finished at the end of
2025 * Alle the prices are excluded Taxes Interested in learning
more or seeing the property in person? Contact us at:
info@kwbonaire.com or call +599 701 3517.
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